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Because of Oregon's current law regarding assisted suicide, my family no longer has 

a brother, uncle, friend, father.  Our community no longer has a successful business 

owner, 

volunteer, neighbor, and leader.  The story could be repeated over and over.  Ther 

are so many other ways to deal with tragedy than assisting someone to their death. 

 

Any of you who advocate for SB 1003 have blood on your hands. It is the most 

deranged legislation and your thinking in proposing shortening the waiting period and 

the 

other considerations only further Oregon's dark reputation.   

 

It is obvious that money is involved and pressure from the wrong sources are 

influencing your actions. 

 

My entire family and group of friends urge you to OPPOSE and STOP this.  With all 

of the efforts needed to keep Oregon citizens, safe, healthy, employed, sheltered, 

fed, 

and protected why are you spending even an ounce of your time on this?  Do NOT 

be deceived into thinking there is any good to come of this.  


